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it, a salute to women, a salute to women on both sides of 
the various issues who have brought the issues to our at
tention and through whom we have come to a better under
standing of the problems. I think that it is a tribute 
t:> both of them. I might mention by way of what is happen
ing in Women's Week that there will be discussions of women's 
history starting way back in Revolutionary War times and 
coming up, as I understand it, all the way to last year 
when the women of Nebraska defeated that ignoble piece of 
trash, LB 306, which was introduced in the Nebraska Legis
lature last year by a lackey of the Banking Committee, 
banking lobby, whose name we will not mention. Thank you.

SPEAKER MARVEL: The Chair recognizes Senator Kahle and
then Senator Goodrich.

SENATOR KAHLE: Mr. Speaker and members of the body, I tried
to listen to the reading of the resolution and it may be in 
there and if it is, I apologize. If it is not,I think we 
ought to honor women for being mothers and for motherhood 
along with all the other things we talk about which in my 
estimation is their greatest function, the propagation of 
mankind. I would hate to see us honor women without men
tioning that because we as men cannot do that. Thank you.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Goodrich.

SENATOR GOODRICH: Would Senator Beutler yield to a question
please? Chris, I just wanted to establish legislative intent 
here. Is it your intention that this particular resolution 
have anything to do with or influence on or any connection 
with the Equal Rights Amendment? I don't see it in the 
resolution and I want to know your intention, however.

SENATOR BEUTLER: No, sir, the amendment has nothing to do
with the Equal Rights Amendment.

SENATOR GOODRICH: And it is not your intention, not your
legislative intent to have it interpreted or influenced on 
the Equal Rights Amendment, right?

SENATOR BEUTLER: Not one way or the other, Senator Goodrich.
That is right.

SENATOR GOODRICH: Thank you.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Marsh.

SENATOR MARSH: Mr. Speaker and members of the Legislature,
on page 114 and 115 the resolution is laid out in full for
the members of the legislative body to read and I would


